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Collin Roehner

From: Ruth McHargue
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 5:32 PM
To: Consumer Correspondence
Cc: Diane Hood; Janet Brunson
Subject: FW: To CLK Docket 160101
Attachments: FW PSC Contact Form; FW PSC Contact Form; FW PSC Contact Form

Customer correspondence 
 
From: Diane Hood  
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 4:27 PM 
To: Ruth McHargue 
Subject: To CLK Docket 160101 
 
Copies on file.   DHood 

FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
FEB 10, 2017
DOCUMENT NO. 01736-17
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Collin Roehner

From: Benjamin Legaspi
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 1:43 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:contact@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 10:27 AM 
To: Webmaster 
Cc: waddellrw@yahoo.com 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 
 
Contact from a Web user 
 
Contact Information: 
Name: Richard Waddell 
Company:  
Primary Phone: (727) 378-6912 
Secondary Phone:  
Email: waddellrw@yahoo.com 
 
Response requested? Yes 
CC Sent? Yes 
 
Comments:  
Concerning Docket no. 160101. We in Summertree are being abused by the outlandish rates you have approved for 
Utilities, Inc. We are senior citizens, many living on social security alone. My We are 2 people who use inside water only ( 
outside watered by well. Our last water bill was $120.00 My friend in Poinciana has a pool and does his outside watering 
and his bills are under $40.00. I dont blame Utilities, Inc. They are a Company who is supposed to maximize profits. This 
is on you. SHAME. 
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Collin Roehner

From: Benjamin Legaspi
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 1:43 PM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:contact@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 12:07 PM 
To: Webmaster 
Cc: bilcogar@verizon.net 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 
 
Contact from a Web user 
 
Contact Information: 
Name: William Cogar 
Company:  
Primary Phone: (727) 857-9001 
Secondary Phone:  
Email: bilcogar@verizon.net 
 
Response requested? Yes 
CC Sent? Yes 
 
Comments:  
Why is UIF constantly flushing the water system in Summertree, New Port Richey, FL. UIF should not have to use their 
tech at all for Flushing the system. We now have county water, and I am very happy with the condition of the water. 
I believe that U.I.F. should sell out to the county. We in Summertree would have great reduction in the cost. I was on 
county water before moving to Summertree and never, never had prices such as what we have now. 
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Collin Roehner

From: Benjamin Legaspi
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 9:10 AM
To: Consumer Contact
Subject: FW: PSC Contact Form

 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: contact@psc.state.fl.us [mailto:contact@psc.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Thursday, February 09, 2017 9:01 AM 
To: Webmaster 
Cc: janetjodzio@comcast.net 
Subject: PSC Contact Form 
 
Contact from a Web user 
 
Contact Information: 
Name: steven s jodzio 
Company: summertree 
Primary Phone: (201) 675-1800 
Secondary Phone:  
Email: janetjodzio@comcast.net 
 
Response requested? No 
CC Sent? Yes 
 
Comments:  
it is not right to raise our water fees. we are all on a fixed income and this is a hardship for most of us.  please consider 
this  
 
 




